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as a WOMAN who walks in a park almost every day, i would not feel comfortable for my SAFETY
if we allow people to put up tents for 6 months at a time. this is too long for people to pitch tents, it
allows the tented area to become a breeding ground of drugs and illegal activities. we just had a
woman die walking home at night, is this the right move for the community? there has got to be a
better space for the homeless...not a place where our kids run free and is a safe space for people to
get out of their home and enjoy nature.

Testimony is presented without formatting.


